
In conjunction with the month of "Pinktober," 54 students from
the Vels Institute of Science, Technology and Advanced Studies

(VISTAS) took part in the "Cut for a cause" campaign on October
2022. The donated hair will be used to create wigs for cancer
patients. Our girls deserve a lot of praise for taking up this

worthy cause.
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